
From: Gwen McGriff <GMcGriff@doi.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/30/2012 10:28:07 AM
Subject: Meeting with Mr. Ferguson

Good morning, Katherine:

Neither of the consulting actuaries we generally work with is available on December 7 or next week. Are there any other 
options as far as dates during the following week? I have asked about their availability on December 10. The Director is 
anxious to have this meeting and would like to get it done as soon as possible. I will be back in touch as soon as possible.
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